
Good Morning!

Welcome to Year 5õs 
Meet the Teacher 

Meeting.



Overview of the session:

ÅWhat your child will be learning 
this term.

ÅHomework ðthe expectations.

ÅTo provide you with the chance 
to ask questions and chat with 
other parents.

ÅTo give you ideas and ways to 
help your children at home. 



Our class teacher 
is 

Mr Hoyte

Our teaching 
assistant 

is 
Mr Hook

Royal Observatory Class 



Our class teacher 
is Miss 

Richmond

Our teaching 
assistant is 
Mrs Beale

Planetarium Class





Year group Science and Sustainability Time and Place Art, Culture and Technology

Year 1 Environmental Curriculum 
Centre

Out and About The Beach

Year 2 [ƻƴŘƻƴΩǎ .ǳǊƴƛƴƎPirates Ahoy Peter Breugel

Year 3 Light and Dark Rocks, Caves and Stone Age William Morris

Year 4 Digestive System (Science 
Museum)

Living like a Roman Life with the Coultaulds 
(Eltham Place)

Year 5 Stars and 
Planets

Cities and 
Rivers

Ancient 
Civilizations

Year 6 Charles Darwin Myths and Museums The Globe

Autumn Spring Summer

Whole School Curriculum Map 

2016 ï2017



Reading Key Skills

ÅChildren will be reading everyday at school. Children should also be 

given the opportunity to read daily at home.

ÅChildren should be able to:

ÅKnow the relevant points from the text and comments supported 

by references from the text.

ÅKnow how to interpret characters motives from their actions at 

different stages of the story.

ÅTo understand basic features of organisation e.gbullet points, 

diagrams and text boxes.

ÅTo comment on the writers use of language e.gΨŘƛǎƎǊŀŎŜŦǳƭΩ 

indicates that he is upset.

ÅTo comment on the way a character is described.

ÅTo understand the social and historical context of different texts e.g

{ǘǊŜŜǘ /ƘƛƭŘ ŦƻǊ ƛǘΩǎ ±ƛŎǘƻǊƛŀƴ ŎƻƴǘŜȄǘΦ

ÅAll children will be provided with a reading journal . Children and 

parents are expected to comment on their current book and 

complete a variety of activities.  



By the end of Year 5, an 
average child in Maths 
should…

ÅTo read and write numbers to at least 1 000 000.

ÅTo determine the value of each digit in numbers up to at least 1 000 000.

ÅTo round any number up to 1 000 000 to the nearest 10, 100, 1000, 10 000.

ÅTo count forwards and backwards in steps of powers of 10 for any given number up 
to 1 000 000.

ÅAdd and subtract numbers mentally with increasingly large numbers, e.g. 12 462 ς2 
300 = 10 162.

ÅIdentify multiples and factors, including finding all factor pairs of number, and 
common factors of two numbers.

ÅCompare and order fractions whose denominators are all multiples of the same 
number.

ÅTo be able to find fractions (unit and non-unit fractions) of numbers.

ÅRound decimals with two decimal places to the nearest whole number and to one 
decimal place.

ÅIdentify 3D shapes, including cubes and other cuboids, from 2D representations.

ÅRead, write, order and compare numbers with up to three decimal places.

ÅRead roman numerals to 1000 (M) and recognise years written in Roman numerals.

ÅCount forwards and backwards with positive and negative whole numbers, 
including through zero.

ÅEstablish whether a number up to 100 is prime and recall prime numbers up to 19.

ÅRecognise and use square numbers and cube numbers, and the notation for 
squared and cubed.

ÅMultiply and divide numbers mentally drawing upon known facts.

ÅTo convert fractions into decimals and vice versa.

ÅMultiply and divide decimal and integer numbers by 10, 100 and 1000.

ÅTo mentally add and subtract tenths, and one digit whole numbers and tenths.

ÅTo find percentages of numbers by using common number facts (finding 1/10 or 
10% of a number).



Writing Key Skills

ÅChildren will be writing across a range of genres, 

which include fiction and non-fiction texts.

ÅNarrative, novels and stories by significant authors. 

Traditional stories, fables, myths and legends. Older 

literature and film narrative. 

ÅPoetry classic and narrative. Choral and performance 

poetry.

ÅNon-fiction, instructions, persuasive writing, reports 

and explanations.



Presentation
of work

ÅAt Montbelle, we have high expectations for 

ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǿǊƛǘǘŜƴ ƻǊ ŘǊŀǿƴ ǿƻǊƪΦ

ÅAll children are expected to write in a cursive, nelson 

font. Children who consistently write neatly and 

cursively will be awarded with a pen license and 

presented with a certificate during assembly.

ÅThe date and lesson outcome should be copied correctly 

and underlined with a ruler.

ÅAll lines in maths and annotations in other subjects are 

to be drawn with a ruler.



Homework Expectations

ÅTheir homework will comprise of a set of spellings to 
learn and a mental maths worksheet. In addition to 
this , children will be expected to read for pleasure, 
with comments written in their reading journals.

ÅThis homework will not be completed in books. 
Children will now have clear plastic wallets with the 
relevant pieces within and are responsible for 
bringing them into school on the correct day 
(Wednesday).

ÅIt is extremely beneficial to listen to your child read 
aloud, discussing what has happened and asking 
questions about the text.

ÅIn Year 5, children will be set spellings on a Friday to 
be practised and used in sentences, which must be 
handed in on the following Wednesday. The children 
will be tested on these spellings on the Friday. Mental 
maths will also be handed out on a Friday, to be 
handed in the following Wednesday at the latest.



Homework Expectations

ÅTimes tables up to 12 x 12 and beyond should 
also be recited at home.

ÅMathletics will be up and running at the end of 
the month with the expectation that children 
spend short periods of time (15-20 minutes) at 
least 3 times a week to improve their mental 
maths skills.

ÅAt the end of each term, the children will be 
given a Family Learning Project to complete 
over the holidays. These are due in the second 
week back after the holidays.



Rewards and Sanctions

ÅRewards: 

ÅΨ{ǘŀǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΩ ŀƴŘ Ψ{ǘŀǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪΩ ŀǊŜ ǳǎŜŘ 

in Year 5 to reward children.

ÅHouse points are awarded for positive learning 

behaviours and achievements through out the 

week.

ÅSanctions:

Å²Ŝ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ ǇƻƭƛŎȅ  ǿƘƛŎƘ 

may include loss of playtime, golden time and in 

more persistent cases, lead to a lunchtime 

referral. 



Expectations of dress code

ÅChildren are expected to come to school in 
school uniform and black shoes (not 
trainers).

ÅFor P.E, children are expected to wear black 
shorts, a white t-shirt and black plimsolls. 
Earrings should be removed for P.E. If they 
are newly pierced, children should have 
them taped over.
In the winter month, we occasionally take 
P.E. lessons outside. You child may wear 
black tracksuit bottoms for these sessions.



Water Bottles

ÅPlease ensure that children come to school 
with water, rather than squash or fizzy drinks 
please.



Many schools use a fair banding system to make sure that the 
school has, as far as possible, an even balance of pupils of different 
abilities. 

Children are placed in one of three ability bands using teacher 
assessment taken in the summer term of year five.

If you are looking at the distances schools recruite from, you 
should search by the relevant ability band. If you need advice 
about whether your child is likely to be offered a place at a 
particular school based upon the distance from your home to a 
particular school, please contact the School Admissions Service.

Exceeding National Standards                
(Band 1)
Working at National Standards              
(Band 2)
Working towards National Standards   
(Band 3)

Royal Greenwich, the maintaining authority, will obtain a teacher
assessment for each applicant child from their current 
primary school. 

Each school will have a fixed total number of places for its Year 7 
intake. Schools will divide this number into three ability bands, based 
on teacher assessment, to provide a balanced intake of children of 
differing abilities.



Thanks for Listening!
And finally some useful 
websites

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
/ks2/

www.urbrainy.com
www.mangahigh.com
www.compare4kids.co.uk/maths
.php

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks2/
http://www.urbrainy.com/
http://www.mangahigh.com/
http://www.compare4kids.co.uk/maths.php


Thank you for attending 
this year’s Year 5 Meet 
the Teacher meeting!

ÅAny questions?



The Importance of Year 5

ÅThe QCA banding tests will taken place in May 2015. this will include 
maths and a reading comprehension. Writing and spelling will be 
teacher assessed.

ÅThe banding results will be given to parents during a secondary 
transfer meeting in September 2015.



Banding

Banding is an increasingly popular method of 
achieving an intake that reflects the range of 
abilities of the children applying to a particular 
school or group of schools, or of children in the 
local authority or country.  It is not a way to select 
children by high academic ability or aptitude for a 
particular subject. 

Where a school uses banding as an 
oversubscription criterion, all children applying 
for a place are placed into ability bands based on 
their performance in a test or other assessment.  
Places are then allocated within each band using 
other oversubscription criteria (e.g. distance, 
catchment areas, siblings, random allocation). 

Level 5              (Band 1)
Level 4              (Band 2)
Level 3              (Band 3)
Below Level 3  (Band 4)



Selection tests for Bexley and Bromley Grammar 
Schools.

Selection tests  in September 2016 for children 
transferring to secondary school in September 2017
Children who will start at secondary school in 
September 2017 can sit the Bromley and Bexley 
selection tests in September 2016, when they are in 
Year 6 of primary school. Those deemed selective can 
be considered for a place at one of the four grammar 
schools in Bexley. 
Registration for the selection test will close early July  
2016 at the latest and late registration will not be 
accepted. 


